
 
 
 
 

"

”I don’t think it 

can ever be right 

to segregate 

someone as a 

form of care, and 

even more so 

when there is no 

planned end 

date”. 
 
 

Baroness Sheila Hollins  
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support@carebridgespecialists.org  

 

 
Long term segregation is one of the most lonely and traumatic 
experiences of all restrictive practices. Care Bridge Specialists are not 
alone in dedicating our support to want to change the circumstances for 
people with learning disabilities and autism who need our expertise, 
commitment and desire to be part of their story now more than ever. 

 
 


